
Brodetsky Primary School Tree 

Dedication 
With a generous donation of trees from the Woodland Trust's Trees for Schools program, we 

now have an opportunity to plant and dedicate 30 trees (silver birch, rowan, wild cherry) and, 

in so doing, replenish much needed funds for the school. As a result of Covid, the PTA cannot 

host our summer fair, lolly sales, challah sales, and any normal events. We are hoping this 

meaningful project will replace these fundraising events. We hope you will dig deep to support 

Brodetsky and, sustain the future of the Jewish community in Leeds. We will also donate a 

small percentage back to Woodland Trust's Trees for Schools programme. 

 

Please select one of two ways to dedicate trees (or both!) 

 

1. Dedicate a tree in honour of someone or a group (minimum £100+). Consider honouring 

someone who: 

- showed generosity, kindness, commitment, resilience etc throughout Covid 

- experienced an important milestone during the pandemic 

 

2. Honour a current Brodetsky student by contributing to their Class Tree Fund (Donate-as-

You-Are-Able). Our aim is to raise £100 per class. 

 

All honourees will receive an e-certificate that can be printed out and framed. The certificate 

will be beautifully designed and include a personalised description of why he/she/they are 

being honoured. 

 

When we can, we aspire to host an inter-generational tree-planting event and a celebration to 

dedicate the new woodland meadow. The new woodland will honour our collective experience 

of this difficult chapter and re-affirm our sense of hope, possibility and continuing life.  

 


